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VFW Post #762 2019-2020 Officers 

Rick Kuhn – Commander 

Mike McQuillan- Quartermaster/Adj. 

Dale Johnson  – Sr. Vice 

Ron Freed – Jr. Vice 

Jason Kaseman–Judge Adv. 

Dick Swanson – Chaplain 

Jerry Brokke - Post Surgeon 

 

House Committee         Trustees 

Jason Kaseman                     Roger Peterson 

 Rod Johnson                         Woody Folstad 

                                                Dave Rice 

 

 

  

 

Newsletter 

May, 2020 

Auxiliary  2019-2020 Officers 

Laurie Asmus – President 

Ruth Asmus – Sr. Vice 

Sharlene Fischer – Jr. Vice 

Sara Wieck- Secretary/Treasurer 

Danielle John– Chaplain 

Kirstin Hopkins - Guard 

Bryan Luer – Conductor 

      Trustees 

Simon Fisher - 3year 

Kirstin Hopkins – 2year 

Sharlene Fischer  – 1year 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 Want to get current info on what’s happing 
with Post 762. Send your Name & E-Mail 

Address to FargoVFW@yahoo.com or give it 

to the bartender and you will receive your 

Newsletter & what’s happening at the Post & 

Club as things come up!   
 

 

 

 

 

Free Parking in the parking 
ramp behind VFW after 5PM 

weekdays & all-day 
weekends 

 

Snowbirds 

Notice 

 

If you travel south for the winter give us your mailing 

address and when you are leaving and returning. This 

way you will always receive your current VFW 

information. 
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From The Commander –Rick Kuhn..Veteranpestcontrol@gmail.com  Thanks to everybody that 
made the Pinewood derby a success this year. Post 762 won the annual Commander cup and 
looking forward to defending the Title next year “Terry Richardson”. Make sure your vote is counted 
we will be having Post elections this month providing that we can hold a meeting with the set forth guidelines. We 
our living in uncertain times, we all have to stay safe and healthy use your best judgment to stay safe and healthy 
with that being said the club will be opening for business at noon on the 1st of May.  That’s way we all severed to 
have the freedom to make your own decisions See you all on the Second Wednesday of May for our next Post 
meeting. Thank you all for what you do for Veterans and the community and let’s make it happen in 2020 for Post 
762. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

 
 
 
 
                                                                     
                                                                                                                               
                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                           
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

VFW  Auxiliary.. President- Laurie Asmus … WOW!  What changes we have all been through 
 these past couple months and sadly I’m worried that it’s not something that will ever go back to 
 the “way it was.”  It is definitely nothing I would ever have thought would happen in my life.  With 
 that being said, I have made the decision to NOT have our May Auxiliary meeting, as the Fargo Public 
Library is not open yet and I would like to see how things go with things opening up again.  I want to make 
sure our members that attend our meetings stay safe now to be able to work for our Veterans in the future.  
All of your officers from 2019-2020 have agreed to remain in office until we can hold a meeting and elect 
officers for the 2020-2021 year.  This is an option that National has offered, so I am not doing anything that 
has not been approved.  When we are able to hold the meeting, we will elect, install, and new officers will 
take office so please continue to watch the bulletin and our Auxiliary Facebook page for more information.  
This decision was not an easy one for me and I have had many talks with officers on different levels to help 
me decide what is best for all of us.  I do say thank you to our officers that agreed to continue on in their 
positions until we can all be together again to work for our VETERANS!  Also, until further notice our weekly 
Auxiliary drawing is suspended. Please call me at 701-261-9793 if you have any questions or concerns but 
please remember that I work during the day so leave a message and I will call you when I get home.  Please 
call Sara at 701-793-2148 if you need cancer papers or if someone passes away but also remember she 
works during the day so please leave a message.  Thank you. Stay safe everyone so that we will be able 
to continue to help our Veterans. 
 

 
. 
 

 

As the bars have re-open, please remember these guidelines are set up for very important 
reasons. Please abide by them, don't bicker at your bartender, and argue that we can bend the 
rules. We can't. We won't. They are there for our and your protection.  If you don't feel well 
please don't come out just because you can. Also, there is NO standing. Tough changes had to 
be made, we need your help to maintain this guideline.  Please also know that if we suspect 
you are not feeling well or if We have had to ask you more than once to abide by the governor's 
guidelines, we will ask you to please leave. Remember this is our job, our health, our livelihood. 
And we are STILL in this together. Let's do it together to stay healthy. On that note, WE MISS 
YOU ALL SO MUCH AND WE CAN'T WAIT TO SEE YOU!!!!! 
 

 

 
 

 
Have a 

cold one! 

A Look Back at Past Memorial Days 

 
VFW Honor Guard 2014 @ Riverside Cemetery 

 
VFW Honor Guard 2016 @ Sunset Gardens 
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